Perryfields

INFANT SCHOOL

Lawn Lane Chelmsford, Essex CM1 7PP Tel: 01245 268714 Fax: 01245 344296 Email: admin@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Reid

12th September 2017



Dear Parents and Carers

Summer Book Amnesty

As we are approaching the end of the school year we would like all books belonging to the school returned so that we can do a stock check. This will enable us to check which books we need to order to replenish the library so it is fully stocked and ready for the children in September. Therefore we ask that all books are brought back to school by **Monday 17**th **July**. Parents and children will no longer be able to take books from the library after this date. Children will still have access to a range of books in their classrooms until the end of the year. Foundation Stage and Year 1 teachers will be passing up your child's reading diary and current reading book to their new class teacher ready for September. We have lots of books missing and our library is looking rather depleted at the moment so we would be very grateful if everyone could please have a good look at home for any books belonging to Perryfields Infant School and return them as soon as possible. A box has been placed in the front office for parents to place any school books that they find or please send them in with your child.

During the summer holidays children are encouraged to visit Springfield Library and take part in the Summer Reading Challenge. Keep up the reading over the summer holidays everyone!

Yours sincerely

S. J. Fairbanks

Mrs Fairbanks Literacy Co-ordinator









